

Dr. J. N. Musto, Executive Director University of Hawai'i Professional Assembly 1017 Palm Drive Honolulu, HI 96814 DECEIVE

FEB 3 2011

LEEWARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Critica of the Chancellor

e miket mark mike u

Dear Dr. Musto:

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF APPROVED REORGANIZATION,

UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I - LEEWARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Upon completion of the consultation process with UHPA, attached for your files is a copy of the reorganization for the University of Hawai'i, Leeward Community College, which was approved on January 26, 2011.

Should you have any questions, please contact Director Sandra Uyeno at 956-3874.

Mikait ! Uhuhar

Michael T. Unebasami

Associate Vice President for Administrative Affairs

Attachments

- Vice President John Morton
 University Budget Office
 UH System Office of Human Resources
 - ✓ Chancellor Manuel Cabral UHCC Budget Office UHCC Human Resources



Mr. Randy Perreira, Executive Director Hawai'i Government Employees Association 888 Mililani Street Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Mr. Perreira:

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF APPROVED REORGANIZATION,

UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I - LEEWARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Upon completion of the consultation process with HGEA, attached for your files is a copy of the reorganization for the University of Hawai'i, Leeward Community College, which was approved on January 26, 2011.

Should you have any questions, please contact Director Sandra Uyeno at 956-3874.

hehet (buhan

Michael T. Unebasami

Associate Vice President for Administrative Affairs

Attachments

Vice President John Morton
 University Budget Office
 UH System Office of Human Resources

 ✓ Chancellor Manuel Cabral UHCC Budget Office UHCC Human Resources





Mr. Dayton M. Nakanelua, State Director United Public Workers 1426 N. School Street Honolulu, HI 96817

Dear Mr. Nakanelua:

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF APPROVED REORGANIZATION,

UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I - LEEWARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Upon completion of the consultation process with UPW, attached for your files is a copy of the reorganization for the University of Hawai'i, Leeward Community College, which was approved on January 26, 2011.

Should you have any questions, please contact Director Sandra Uyeno at 956-8788.

Michael T. Unebasami

Associate Vice President for Administrative Affairs

Attachments

- Vice President for Community Colleges John Morton
 University Budget Office
 University Office of Human Resources
 - ✓ UHCC Chancellor Manny Cabral UHCC Budget Office UHCC Human Resources



TO:

The Honorable Brian Schatz

Lieutenant Governor, State of Hawai'i

SUBJECT:

NOTIFICATION OF APPROVED REORGANIZATION

UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII - LEEWARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Attached for your files is a copy of the reorganization of the University of Hawai'i, Leeward Community College, which was approved on January 26, 2011. The purpose of the reorganization is explained in the attached documents.

Should you have any questions, please contact Director Sandra Uyeno at 956-3874.

Michael T. Unebasami

What Mulmo

Associate Vice President for Administrative Affairs

Attachments

Vice President John Morton
 University Budget Office
 UH System Office of Human Resources

✓ Chancellor Manuel Cabral

UHCC Budget Office

UHCC Human Resources Office